
Dog Control Report 12 April through 10 May 2021 

Town of Newport, NY 

Andrew Topham, DCO 

315-404-8447 

 

1. *Addendum to March 2021 Report** 

20 March 2021. 

Received a call from Gary Phillips, DCO for the 

Town of Ohio. Gary called regarding a Golden 

Retriever he picked up on Rt 28 in Newport that 

was wandering in the roadway.  

The dog was in poor condition and as there were 

no tags, Gary determined the dog needed to be 

taken to the Herkimer Shelter. He called me to 

ask if it was okay to fill out the animal intake 

form, and I told him he could. 

 

2.  Tuesday, May 4th 2:51pm. Call from Becky Bell, 

town of Newport regarding 2 large white dogs that 

wandered onto her property. Drove out to her 

residence but both dogs had disappeared. She 

believes the dogs are owned by an Amish family 

on Cole rd. whose barn can be seen from her 

backyard. I drove to the farm but was unable to 



find any dogs, nor contact anyone directly. Told 

Mrs. Bell to call me if they return. 

End of Report. 

 

 

 


